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Division Memorandum

No. 3] 52022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Boy Scouts of the Philippines & Girl Scouts of the Philippines
All Others Concerned

From: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Date: April 18,2022

Subject: MONTH OF THE PLANET EARTH 2022 COASTAL CLEANUP

1. Pursuantto Proclamation no. 1482 dated April 10,2008 which recognizes April as the Observance
of the Month of Planet Earth and DepEd Memorandum no. 32, s. 2022 dated 13 April 2022 entitled
Celebration of Earth Day 2022, the Schools Division Office stays committed to strengthening the
Makakalikasan values of learners, teachers, and personnel through conduct of meaningful
advocacy and knowledge-sharing activities.

2. In this regard, the division office invites SDO personnel, together with the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines and the Girl Scouts of the Philippines, to join a coastal cleanup activity on April 22,
2022 from 7:00-9:00 a.m. at Bonuan Tondaligan Beach. Meeting place will be at the CDORRM
Office at Bonuan Tondaligan. Health and safety protocols shall be strictly followed.
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3. Forinformation and guidance of all concerned.

Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos St., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/615-2641
Website: depeddagupan.com

Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph




